
Temporary Trail Closure: National Grid Infrastructure Modernization Work

For public safety, this section of 
the Betar Byway will be closed 
temporarily during National Grid’s 
rebuild of critical infrastructure 
between South Glens Falls and 
Glens Falls. Please follow the 
detour route indicated on this map 
to avoid the work zone. Thank 
you for your understanding and 
cooperation. Work is expected to 
be completed by fall 2025.

This natural gas infrastructure 
improvement project will continue 
the safe and reliable delivery of 
natural gas to our customers in 
the Glens Falls area. 

To view detour in Google Maps: To learn more about the project:


